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The Director
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

Attention: William Hodgkinson

Dear Mr Ritchie
Re SSD MP 07_0146 MOD 4 — Riverina Oils and Bio Energy

| refer to the request for comment on the proposed modification to the existing Riverina Oils and Bio
Energy Pty Ltd (ROBE) facility located at 177 Trahairs Road, Wagga Wagga, received by the
Environment Protection Authority (EPA) on 31 July 2019 via the Major Projects portal.

The EPA has responsibilities for pollution control and environmental management under the Protection
of the Environment Operations Act 1997 (the Act). ROBE hold Environment Protection Licence No
13097 (the licence) issued pursuant to the Act for scheduled activities occurring at the premises.

We have reviewed the modification documentation and accompanying information and note, following
the commissioning of the proposed blending and storage tanks, the production capacity will remain
unchanged. We have determined that there is no requirement to vary the licence.

Based on the information provided we have no further comment on the proposed modification.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter please contact Briohny Seaman by telephoning
02 6969 0700 or by electronic mail at riverina.farwest@epa.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
Q, Aehdo = g 2019

CRAIG BRETHERTON
Manager Regional Operations — Riverina Far West Region
Environment Protection Authority
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